[image: image1.jpg]- Barnet Partnership for School Improvement





BPSI ‘Drawing Hours Forward’ Policy / Form
This policy explains how a BPSI school can draw hours from its allocation from the next financial year into the current financial year.

As schools plan their professional development they may decide that they wish to embark on some work that requires more hours than they have been allocated.  Schools may decide that a prudent approach would be to effectively move a number of hours from their planned allocation of hours from the next financial year into the current year.  This would mean that they had extra hours to use in the current year while acknowledging that the allocation of hours for the next year would be less.

This arrangement can be acceptable to both the school and BPSI if there is an agreement that the school will remain within the partnership.

If a school would like to draw some hours from its next year’s allocation into this year, the headteacher should complete this form and forward it to the Manager of BPSI (richard.griggs@barnet.gov.uk)
School Requesting the Movement of Hours from their Future Allocation into the Current Year
	xxx School




Number of Hours to be moved (Maximum of 10% of your total allocation.  This could be increased in exceptional circumstances.  We would need to discuss with you your needs and our capacity to deliver.)
	xxx




By e-mailing this completed form to the BPSI Manager the school authorises BPSI to move the hours into the current financial year and reduce their allocation for the next financial year.

The school also agrees to continue to purchase BPSI membership for the next financial year.  If the school subsequently does not purchase BPSI membership for the next financial year it agrees to be charged for the hours moved at the non BPSI / non discounted rate plus any administration charge.

On receipt of the form BPSI will then:

1. Move the hours from the school’s next year’s allocation into the current year and amend the current and future school’s ‘Hours Spreadsheets’

2. Confirm with the school that this has been done.
This policy has been designed to provide schools with a fair service; however, in the interests of effective budget and operational planning, no movement of hours under this policy will be accepted after 31st January each year.
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